




Documentation of Regional 
Significance 

 

Date:  January 30, 2020 

To: Tax Committee Chairs 

 

Role as a micro-hub 

The City of Litchfield is a micro-hub offering a wide variety of amenities that the smaller 
surrounding communities do not offer.  Our diverse hospital and health care options, shopping 
and dining choices, and parks and recreation opportunities enable our community to serve as 
a one-stop shop.  Litchfield also serves as a service hub for individuals who prefer the small-
town environment over the larger regional centers. 

Partnership with School District 465 

The City of Litchfield and the Litchfield Public Schools are ready and willing to provide the 
services and maintenance required of a wellness and recreational facility.  The school district 
intends to support youth athletics and community education through the use of this facility.  
The City of Litchfield intends to support the residents of the broader Meeker County area 
through the use of senior amenities as well as the wellness and recreational facilities.  Because 
the operational and maintenance burden will be carried by local levies it is important that we 
seek other funding sources for the capital cost of this facility. 

Economic Development Tool 

Rural areas across the State of Minnesota struggle to meet the workforce demands with 
trained and educated employees.  Area employers continue to support the pursuit of this 
project as just another slice of the pie to aide in attracting and retaining a quality workforce.  
The Litchfield Area Chamber of Commerce and Visitors Bureau supports this facility for the 
individuals who will stay, eat, and shop.  Additionally, the use of the meeting rooms will help 
support the businesses not just within our incorporated limits but also within the surrounding 
area that are unable to support their own large meeting/training spaces. 

Sales Tax Importance 

While primary role of this facility as a wellness and recreational facility make a partnership with 
the school district an obvious choice; funding this facility is more appropriate for a sales tax 
than a school district levy or a city tax levy.  Sales tax most closely aligns with the users of this 
facility which will serve more than just educational means and will stretch beyond the borders 
of the City of Litchfield. 

 


